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McGILL UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL.■ %
Faculty of arts.

Office of the Dkan.

December 3, 1919.■
V:-:

Dr. F.D. Adams,

Acting Principal.

Dear Mr. Acting Principal,

I send herewith a copy of a 

letter I have just received from Professor Slack, 

will, I am sure, give it due consideration, and if you 

should wish to consult me about the matter I shall be
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I may perhaps addonly too glad to give you my views, 

that Professor Davies would, on account of his knowledge 

of the Faculty of Arts, be, in my opinion, a desirable 

member of the Faculty, but there are larger questions
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With kind regards,

Yours very truly,
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